
           M.R.A.  MODERN PUBLIC SCHOOL     
                    SECTOR-7,  PANCHKULA      
            0172-2596390, 6283994487               

Date:  22.10.2022    Circular No: MRAMP/088/2022     

Dear Parents,
Greetings of the Day!

The School will remain closed on account of
Diwali and Bhai Dooj on 24th, 25th & 27th October
2022. The School will remain open on Wednesday,
26th October 2022.

I, on behalf of Management and Staff wish you
and all the members of your family a very Happy,
Prosperous and Safe Diwali.

Go Green! Celebrate Green Diwali! Save Earth!

Regards
  Principal


